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I urge you to to vote against HJR 23. The kicker should be fully sent back to the 

taxpayers as per our constitution- once we make one exception then others will follow 

and soon we have no kicker and it is just another hidden tax. Our state has more tax 

revenue per taxpaying citizen than most states and is substantially higher than the 

national average.  

Thank you,  Bernie Klein  


